
From: Roman Clayton
To: Wanda Gautney
Cc: Pepper Huff; Brandon Donoghue; Linda Kearns
Subject: RE: Extension of Bid #WG16-44A - Provision of Guardrail Installation & Repair on County Right-of-Ways for

Baldwin County Commission
Date: Tuesday, September 11, 2018 1:17:19 PM

Mrs. Wanda Gautney,
 
C&H Construction Services agree to the same attached prices and terms as the original bid award.
C&H Construction is willing to extend these terms for an additional 12 months beginning Nov. 1,
2018 and running until Nov. 1, 2019.
 
Thank You!
 
Roman Clayton
C&H Construction Services LLC/ T-Zone Technologies
251-402-0650
www.chguardrail.com
 

From: Wanda Gautney <wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2018 10:14 AM
To: Roman Clayton <romanclayton@candhconst.com>
Subject: Extension of Bid #WG16-44A - Provision of Guardrail Installation & Repair on County Right-
of-Ways for Baldwin County Commission
 
Roman,
 
Bid #WG16-44A – Provision of Guardrail Installation & Repair on County Right-of-Ways will be
expiring on November 1, 2018. The bid specifications included an option to renew the bid for an
additional twelve (12) months if the vendor agrees, at the same prices and terms as the original bid
award. Baldwin County would like to extend the bid for twelve (12) months. I have attached a copy
of the Award Listing for your review.
 
Please let me know if C & H Construction Services, LLC, agrees to a twelve (12) month extension at
the same prices and terms of the original bid award dated November 1, 2016.
 
Thanks
 
Wanda Gautney, Purchasing Director
Baldwin County Purchasing Department
Phone: (251) 580-2520
Fax: (251) 580-2536
Email:  wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov
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